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28th November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to everyone that supported the book fair last week. The children really 

enjoyed looking at all the books. The school receives up to 60% of sales in book 

vouchers for our school library. 

 

The Homework Club will be running as usual this week.  
 

 

Curriculum resources payment links was set up on Aladdin, your support is greatly 

appreciated in this regard. As per previous year’s it will be €50 for the first child, €40 

for second and subsequent children. 
 

Swimming lessons for 5th and 6th classes have commenced and is on every Monday 
for five weeks. Aquatics is part of the PE curriculum so attendance is advised unless a 
legitimate reason is given. Cost for the term is €38.00, a payment link is set up on 
Aladdin. 
 

We received photo proofs from County Photos last week which were sent home. You 

can order photo’s online or send cash into the office in the envelope provided by 

Thursday 1st December. 

 

6th class children really enjoyed their trip to Collins Barracks National Museum last 

Wednesday 23rd November and 5th class children enjoyed their trip to the Bog of Allen 

Heritage Centre last Thursday 24th November.  
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The children are enjoying Ukulele Lessons every Friday. Please pay through the link 

on Aladdin or you can pay cash in the office. 

 

Reminder that the choir peace proms practice day is on in the National Indoor Arena 

in Dublin on Tuesday 6th December. The bus will leave the school at 8:50 and return 

before home time. Price for the bus is €10. 

 

The Robertstown lighting of the Christmas tree will be on Sunday 11th December at 

5.00pm and the choir will be singing Christmas songs. Can the choir please meet at 

the Christmas tree at 4.50pm.  

 

The school is participating in the Cara Projects Charity Fundraiser for the Guinness 

World Record attempt for the longest line of colouring pages. All children are taking 

part and if you wish you can contribute €2 to the charity that focuses on child protection 

in Kenya. All donations are welcome. 

 

The Parents Association Christmas Raffle will be held in the School on December 
16th, this year the money raised will he going towards replacing the Jungle Gym in the 
School Yard for our Children. Tickets for the Raffle will be sent home in the next few 
days to each family.  
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